
 
 
 
May 8, 2023 
 

 
Dear Heads of Council and Council Members, 
  
 

We would like to take the opportunity to remind you about the AORS Annual Trade Show being 
held on June 7-8, 2023, at the Gemini Sportsplex in Strathroy, Ontario hosted by the Middlesex 
County Public Works Association.  
  
The trade show is a perfect opportunity for you to meet with public works professionals and 
municipal suppliers from across the province, and is open for you, and your public works staff, 
to attend. Additionally, the show is suitable for staff that work in your environmental, parks, 
recreation and/or facilities departments. We are excited to have over 200 exhibitors and expect 
over 2,000 attendees to the show. Best of all, it is free to attend. 
  
We have included a social media graphic to your CAO/Clerk that we hope you will share 
amongst your municipal social platforms to spread the word in your communities. As well, 
please be sure to encourage any of your staff you believe may be interested to attend. 
Everyone is welcome! 
  
For more information on the show, please visit here: https://aors.on.ca/events/aors-trade-show/. 
 
If you are planning on attending, please consider pre-registering for the event and save time 
lining up waiting for your badge. Additionally, you will be entered in for door prizes only available 
to those who pre-registered: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AORS2023TS  
  
Mark your calendars for this great event, and we look forward to seeing you.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
  
Jarett Hoglund | Trade Show Committee Chair 
Middlesex County Public Works Association 
 
  
Kelly Elliott |  Marketing and Communications Specialist 
Association of Ontario Road Supervisors (AORS) 
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